June 2023

Dear Future Fifth Grade Parents,

We are looking forward to teaching your children next year as they become fifth graders. To help you
prepare your child for fifth grade, we would like to take this time to explain a few of our policies and to give
you a list of supplies that will be needed.

Homework: Each child will have a certain amount of homework every night. Work should be neat and

legible. It must be handed in on time or a student will find that he/she is falling behind and will be unable to
keep up with new skill work.

Absences: If your child is out of school due to illness or other reasons, please make arrangements to call
in the morning for assignments when possible.

Assignment book: Each student will be provided an agenda by the fifth grade teachers in September. It
is expected to be used on a daily basis and lost agendas will ONLY be replaced if paid for by the students.

Please help your child have a successful year by checking the assignment book each night and making
sure homework is done, reviewing with your child for upcoming tests, encouraging him/her to read

independently, making sure that he/she gets enough rest and eats breakfast and showing an interest in what your
child does at school.

We are anxious to provide your child with a quality education and look forward to working with you
next year.

Sincerely,
The Fifth Grade Staff
Needed supplies:
School scissors 1 glue stick 3 Clorox wipes
1 package colored pencils Headphones or earbuds
2 one subject notebooks 2 pkgs. of pencils (resupply as needed)
2 boxes of tissues 1 pencil pouch or pencil box

2 packages 3” x 3” Post Its
3 folders (three different colors please)
1 pkg. of 4 BLACK Expo unscented dry erase markers
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